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June 15, 2020 

 

HCCSD to open Parent Technology Center 

Lexington, Miss. — Superintendent of Schools, Dr. James L. Henderson said, “Our goal is to 
educate not only the children of Holmes County, but the entire citizenry of Holmes County. For 
this reason, I recommended the creation of a Parent Technology Center.” The Holmes County 
Consolidated School District’s Board of Education approved the establishment of a technology 
center for use by district parents. Located at the Holmes County Career Technical Center, the 
lab will contain 30 desktop stations for parents to use to further their academic growth which 
will enhance their career prospects.  

Board of Education president, Rev. Anthony Anderson, said, “We want all of our district 
families to have access to computers and the internet. We want to provide a location with 
reliable devices and strong connectivity.” 

Parents from across the county will have the opportunity to engage in the teaching and learning 
process, access self-improvement platforms and use the latest software and academic programs 
employed by the district schools in a center open to parents only throughout the district. They 
will be able to update professional resumes and utilize resources to advance their personal and 
career development. 

Dr. Henderson said, “The Parent Tech Center is something we’ve developed to serve a need 
that’s been expressed by the community. They will be able to use HCCSD technology and the 
district’s network in order to access online resources. We are happy to announce this site and 
look forward to welcoming our parents to use it.” 

 

 

Media organizations in need of more information are asked to contact Ms. Deborah Antoine, Media 
Spokesperson by email: dantoine@holmesccsd.org, or call (314) 766-8685. 


